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Closure of High West Street in Gateshead
from 4 January 2016

Gateshead Council is closing High West Street from 4 January until the
beginning of April 2016.

Our buses that usually use this street will be diverted via High Street and
Jackson Street. To keep the traffic moving, we will have to suspend the bus
stops on Jackson Street. Passengers who usually board buses here should use
stops at the Interchange.

Service 29 is being rerouted via Prince Consort Road.



We apologise for any inconvenience these arrangements might cause due to
circumstances that are beyond our control.
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